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POLK COUNTY

Trails at Mena,

The Mena Chamber of Commerce is pleased to offer our support for the development of the
Mountain Bike Trails project in Mena, Arkansas. This initiative holds great promise for our local
businesses and our community’s well-being.

The introduction of mountain bike trails will bring numerous benefits to our town. From an
economic perspective, the trails will attract a significant number of tourists and outdoor
enthusiasts to Mena. This influx of visitors will result in increased patronage of our local
businesses, including restaurants, lodging facilities, and retail shops. In turn, this will stimulate
economic growth and create new job opportunities for our residents.

Furthermore, we believe this is a wonderful opportunity for Mena to position itself as a hub for
outdoor recreation. This project will reinforce our identity as a destination that values health,
wellness, and the great outdoors. The trails will provide a safe and accessible avenue for
individuals and families to engage in physical activity, promoting a healthier lifestyle within our
community.

The Mena Chamber of Commerce believes that the Mountain Bike Trails project is a
transformative opportunity for our town. We are committed to supporting this initiative and are
excited about the positive impact it will have on our economy and community spirit.

We at the Mena/ Polk Chamber of Commerce endorse this project and look forward to seeing its
successful implementation.

Sincerely,

Sarah Dye
Executive Director
Mena/ Polk County Chamber of Commerce



